
 

“I am so incredibly proud of our outstanding achievement in taking out the 

2024 Excellence and Equity in Public  Education Award. This is a credit to all 

staff, students, parents and the wider school community over many years.  

 

The Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Program pioneered by                        

Principal Mark Vincent and continually improved upon by Sue Liddicoat and 

Lisa Fitzgerald over many years has been a highlight of our school and a   

major part in receiving this recognition. You and the rest of the staff have 

provided our students with excellent hands on and purposeful learning 

which provides equity in education for our rural students. “ 

 

Rory Hunt—Principal 
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DIARY DATES 

NOV 16 RESILIENCE PROGRAM 

  SCHOOL DISCO 3.30—5 

  JP SLEEP OVER   

NOV 17 JP PYJAMA DAY 

NOV 21  ALL DAY TRANSITION 

NOV 23 MAKER’S EMPIRE                        

  SHOWCASE 

NOV 28  YEAR 6 TRANSITION 

NOV 29 FIRST AID FOR KIDS 10-1 

DEC 1  FAREWELL FOR KELLY 

DEC 7   SCHOOL CONCERT 

DEC 8  SCHOOL CLOSURE 

DEC 11  AQUATICS @ TUMBY 

DEC 14  JP XMAS WONDERLAND 

DEC 15  CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY 

  GRADUATION , ASSEMBLY, 

  EARLY DISMASSAL 2.30 

This week's focus will be Respect                                                                                   
– I use equipment and resources respectfully.   

We have $10 000 for professional development and are looking at further 

strengthening our kitchen/garden program by sending Sue and Lisa to the Food 

Ladder conference in Sydney and purchasing some new resources for the      

kitchen. 

It was great visiting schools on the day of the awards. Each school was different, 

beneficial and thought provoking to visit. We will meet as a staff to decide what 

we should look at doing to further improve on the great things  already happen-

ing here including further developing effective learners. 

 

We also got to meet our 2024 Upper Primary Teacher and have her attend these 

visits with us. Congratulations to Bonnie Barnes who has won this position. She 

will be joining us from Wudinna Area School. She comes highly  recommended 

after a quality year of teaching in a year 2/3/4 class. She has already made      

positive connections with staff and developed an understanding of where our 

school and her class are at with teaching and learning. She will be visiting our 

school Monday Week 8 to meet the students and get a feel for our school.            

We have also secured a teacher to take Arts, PE and Cultural Studies for 2 days a 

week for the first half of next year. Stay tuned for an announcement of who this 

is in the coming weeks. 

 

Our class structure for 2024 will be: R-3 class with Mrs Fuller and 4-6 class with 

Miss Barnes. Mr Hunt will be teaching Year 2-3 Maths and Georgia Stratford will 

be providing daily literacy support in the Year R-3 Class. We will also continue 

with intervention programs with Aimee-Lee Elson in 2024. 
 

Welcome to our 2024 Reception students who are undertaking their transition 

visits. You and your families have fitted in so well with our school community and 

we hope you are enjoying your visits. Thank you to our school community for 

making them feel so welcome.  

Concert planning is underway. A farm themed play called “The Beanstalk” has 

been written by Nicole and auditions complete. A lot of farm costumes we have 

and you will have a list of what needs to be sourced. Thank-you Nicole for your 

countless hours preparing for our school play.  

Attached to the newsletter is a nomination form for a student who has shown 

excellence in their out of school pursuits. Whether that is music, sport or any 

other passion of theirs, please nominate a student from our school who you 

think is a deserving recipient. The award comes with a scholarship monetary  

reward. A winner and runner-up will be announced on the concert night. 

Looking forward to the Resilience Project session, disco and sleepover on    

Thursday and the many fun events coming up this term. Please check the        

calendar dates and Class Dojo for upcoming events. 

Thanks to everyone for all your support and kind words. The staff really           

appreciate it. All the best to everyone during this busy time of the year. 

Kind Regards,  Rory Hunt 

Welcome to our students who are 

transitioning into 2024 at UPS 
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A SNAPSHOT OF OUR ADELAIDE  T & D DAY 

KIDMAN PARK HAD AN AMAZING MEDIA ROOM & INSPIRING REGGIO EMILIA  BASED LEARNING SPACES 

MORPHET VALE EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WORKED WITH STUDENTS TO DEVELOP 

THEIR OWN “CHARACTER CREATURES” 

TO HELP THEM BETTER UNDERSTAND 

THEMSELVES AS LEARNERS 

K.G. SCHOOL KILKENNY WAS PARTICULARLY BENEFICIAL FOR LISA & SUE AS THEY VISITED HERE 10 YEARS AGO 
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